
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 25, 2021 
 
Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families: 
 
We have all been anticipating the time when we can allow our families 
back into our buildings. We feel that given the low rates of new infections, 
hospitalizations and deaths, and the CDC’s latest updated guidance, now is 
the time to once again open our doors to our families! 
 
As of Tuesday, June 1, 2021, parents will be allowed to enter the school 
for pick up and drop off, with a total time in the building of no more than 
10 minutes. Parents are asked to escort and pick up their children at the 
door of the classroom.  
 
Out of an abundance of caution, for the first two weeks of June, we will 
require our staff and parents entering the building to wear masks. We will 
reassess this at the end of two weeks.  
 
We will continue with all of the wellness, cleaning and sanitizing protocols 
we have had in place since the start of the pandemic! 
 
We are beyond thrilled to welcome our families into our campuses and 
have been busy preparing for the grand reopening! We are grateful for the 
trust you have placed in Stepping Stone School for the continued care and 
education of your children!  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rhonda Paver, M.A. 
Owner and Executive Director 


